Please complete and return to	admin@mablethoreprimaryacademy.org	Thank you.
-------------------------------	------------------------------------	------------

Dear Parents/Carers

We have begun using a new tool called Flipgrid. This is a really handy website where we can share videos on topics. It is completely secure and has been recommended to us by the IT professionals of Greenwood Academies Trust. The videos will only be visible to the children in their year group and teachers selected by myself.

If you have any questions, please feel free contact your class teacher.

I do/do not give permission for my child (name)
to access and contribute videos to Flipgrid.

Signed: